
I am a retired public school teacher having taught 35 years in the Minot Public School District.I 
am also a graduate of the Minot Public Schools. I ask you to keep our public schools the best 
in the nation by NOT funneling funds to private schools. Please vote NO on this bill.

Sherry Heilmann

Minot


